
 

 

PURCHASING SUMMARY 
City of Maricopa 

Purchasing Office 
 

City Manager’s Office 
City of Maricopa Website Development Project 

City of Mesa Linking Agreement Contract #2014191 
 
 
In accordance with City of Maricopa, Purchasing Code, Article IV, Section #3-223, Cooperative 
Purchasing, it is recommended that the City of Mesa Contract #2014191 be utilized for the City of 
Maricopa Website Development Project. 
 
The City of Maricopa’s City Managers Office has reviewed the specifications and worked with the 
Purchasing Staff to research a Cooperative Contract for the purchase.  It was determined that 
utilizing this contract provided by the City of Mesa that was competitively solicited by the City of 
Tempe and awarded against Contract #IT 10-121-01 is the best option.  This contract was awarded 
to Vision Technology Solutions effective May 8, 2014 and runs through May 8, 2019.  
 
Based upon the specification review done by the City of Maricopa Staff, and utilizing the favorable 
pricing obtained by using the City of Mesa contract, it is recommended that the purchase be 
awarded to Vision Technology Solutions.         
 
Target Council Date:  February 6, 2018 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
____________________ 
Kathleen M. Shipman, BSBA, CPPB 
Purchasing Manager 
Financial Services 
 

Cc: Brenda K. Hasler, Finance Director 

Attachments (2) 

Vision Technology Solutions Proposal 

City of Mesa Linking Agreement 


